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Bertocci, Elena

From: Nadeau, Jessica
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2023 10:10 AM
To: Bertocci, Elena
Subject: FW: DEP contact

From: Melissa LaCasse <mlacasse@tanbarkmfp.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 12:08 PM 
To: Johnson, Heather <Heather.Johnson@maine.gov> 
Subject: DEP contact 
  

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Heather  
 
Who at the DEP is conducting stakeholder conversations for the EPR act? 
 
We would like to contribute to the conversation. Molded Fiber is highly recyclable (90%) as opposed to other materials 
(plastic less then 5%).  
 
M 
 
 
--  
Tanbark Molded Fiber Products   
219 Anderson Street Ste. 5 
Portland, Maine 04101 
Direct:207 776 4926 
Email: mlacasse@tanbarkmfp.com 
 
www.tanbarkmfp.com 


